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Date: Tuesday 10th September 2024 

To: To whom it may concerns  

From: Anthony Nichol, Chief Administrative Officer 

Subject:  Notice of Tender IFT 2024-30 Deadline Extension Due to Technical Questions  

 

 

Dear Tenderers, 

We would like to inform you that a number of technical questions have been raised regarding the 
tender dossier, and the responses to these questions may necessitate changes to the technical 
specifications.  Additionally, any changes to the technical specifications could be subject to 
regulatory approval. 

As a result, we must extend the deadlines for responding to these questions and for the submission 
of tender proposals. 

Please be aware of this situation, and rest assured that the STCU will notify you of the revised 
deadlines and provide answers to the questions once the regulatory approval process is completed. 

Thank you for your understanding. 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

 

 

Anthony Nichol 

Chief Financial and Administrative Officer 
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